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Cordillera Administrative Region

28 AUG 2025

REGIO ME RANDUM
No. R

RESCHEDULING OF THE FISCAL YEAR 2025 NATIONAL ASSESSMENT FOR
SCHOOL HEADS (NASH) FOR BATCH 1

To:  Assistant Regional Director
| Schools Division Superintendents

| All Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In reference to DepEd Memorandum No. 69, s. 2025 on the Administration of
the Fiscal Year 2025 National Assessment for School Heads (NASH), this office
informs the field that the administration of the mock and actual assessments for
Batch 1 will be rescheduled as follows:

Assessment Original Schedule New Schedule
Mock Assessment August 31, 2025 September 7, 2025
Actual Assessment September 7, 2025 September 14, 2025
2. The list of Batch 1 takers shall be released in a separate memo pending the

finalization with the Central Office.

3. For questions and concerns, please coordinate with Rosita C. Agnasi, OIC
- HRDD/NEAPR through car.hrdd@deped.gov.ph or via 09071734621.

i 4, Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is directed.
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Republika ng Pilipinas
Bepartment of Education

OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY
HUMAN RESOURCE AND ORGANIZATIONAL DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM
DM-OUHROD-2025- 2396

TO : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
SCHOOLS DIVISION SUPERINTENDENTS
CHIEFS, REGIONAL HRDD
ALL OTHERS CONGERNED

FROM : WILFREDO E. E

Undersecretary
Human Resource and Organizational Development

SUBJECT : RESCHEDULING OF THE FY 2025 NATIONAL ASSESSMENT
FOR SCHOOL HEADS (NASH) - BATCH 1

DATE : 26 August 2025

In reference to DepEd Memorandum No. 69, s. 2025 - Administration of the National
Assessment for School Heads (NASH) for Fiscal Year 2025, please be informed that
the administration of the FY 2025 National Assessment for School Heads (NASH)
Batch 1 will be rescheduled, details below:

Dates Original Schedule New Schedule
Mock Assessment August 31, 2025 September 07, 2025
Actual Assessment September 07, 2025 September 14, 2025

This is to provide all concerned Regional and Schools Division Offices with sufficient
time for administrative preparations, including finalization of examination sites and
the procurement of logistical and operational requirements. This adjustment intends
to ensure an orderly administration of the assessment.

Relevant to this, the submission of the final list of examinees remains the same.
For inquiries or clarifications, please coordinate with the BHROD-HRDD through Ms.
Ma. Fatima Luzviminda C. Angeles or Ms. Marikka P. Mampusti or at telephone
no. (02) 8470-6630 or email address bhrod.hrdd@deped.gov.ph.

For your information and guidance.
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